


IMPORTANT NOTICE

It has been noticed that children are collecting bikes and scooters at the end of the day and riding them in the playgrounds and across the connecting path.


This is not permitted – there have been some incidents where people have narrowly avoided a collision.




Bikes and Scooters must not be ridden on the school site.
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